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Dear Friends, 

It is an exciting time to be incoming president of the Dominican Hospital Foundation and I 
am honored to accept the challenges ahead. In the Spring of 2012, under the guidance of our 
Executive Director Beverly Grova, the Dominican Foundation implemented a process to identify 
key initiatives that would both further the mission of Dominican Hospital as well as generate 
financial support from the community.

I am happy to report that the Foundation had a very strong start in 2013 and significant progress 
was made on a number of initiatives. 

It is my pleasure to announce a substantial leadership gift of $1 million from Mary Solari which 
will create the Mary and Richard Solari Cancer Center. Mary and her late husband Richard have 
supported numerous non-profit organizations resulting in significant efforts that greatly enrich 
our community. 

In January we celebrated the Grand Opening of the Acute Rehabilitation Unit and another lead 
gift. Monterey Peninsula Foundation generously awarded a three year $500,000 matching grant 
to name the Assisted Daily Living Apartment. Our Dominican Hospital Foundation is working 
to raise the matching funds for this grant and already received major gift commitments from 
the Lou & Isabel Bartfield and Steve & Amanda Allen families, and Fernandes and Sons. The 
thoughtfulness and generosity of these major donors means a great deal to me personally as well 
as professionally. I know all of you join me in extending our most sincere thanks and appreciation 
to them. 

The annual Holidays d’Eleganz raised $196,000 last year. We are deeply grateful for the 
collaborative efforts of the two dynamic committees that made this possible and for the loyal 
support of our volunteers, sponsors, auction donors and attendees who made this event a success. 
Last year, the Friday luncheon featured celebrity Dick Van Dyke. Saturday night Gala’s Fund a 
Need Auction raised funds for the Retinal Camera for the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit. And a very 
special thanks to the Krassow family who contributed $25,000 towards this great cause. 

In summary, a new year greets us with both blessings and great opportunities! I can imagine no 
other community with whom I would rather share these times. I trust you share our excitement 
about building an even brighter future for our hospital. Thank you for your unwavering support, 
your hard work, and your trust. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jon Sisk 
President, Dominican Hospital Foundation
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DOMINICAN HOSPITAL 
FOUNDATION

Board of Directors 2013

OFFICERS
Jon Sisk, President
John Burroughs, Past President
Ted Burke, Vice President
Michelle Anderson, Secretary
Jim Bargetto, Treasurer

MEMBERS
Nicholas Abidi, MD
Michael Alexander, MD
Michael Allard
Steven Allen
Joe Appenrodt
Carlos Arcangeli, MD
Ann Asche
Dean Austin
Nancy Austin
Jared Bogaard
Blaine Brokaw
Linda Calciano, PhD
Robert Ciapponi
Angelo DeBernardo, Jr.
Marshall Delk
John Fisher
Donald Gerig
Doak Gintert
Russell Gross
Beverly Grova
Jim Hatch
Donald Jackson
David Jacobs
Jay Johnson, MD
Diane Kazemi
Janet Krassow
Carol Lezin
Ian Mackenzie
Chris Maffia
Joseph Marini III
Susan Maurice
David McClure
Keith McKenzie, MD
Nanette Mickiewicz, MD
Harry Rasmussen
Angela Reed
Linda Seigle
Brigid Simpkins
Patrick Sullivan, MD
Sharon Tapper, MD
Jack Watson, MD
Jill Wilson

Dominican  
Annual Healthcare 
Sponsorship 

This year the Dominican Hospital  
Foundation launched the Dominican  
Annual Healthcare Sponsorship, which  
bundles recognition at three major 
events and three health fairs into one package.

The first to join as an Annual Healthcare Sponsor was  
Joe Appenrodt of Appenrodt Commercial Properties,  
followed by Shadowbrook & Crow’s Nest. 

Joe Appenrodt came to Santa Cruz in 1980 when he accepted 
a position at Erik’s DeliCafe. He led the company through an 
ambitious period of growth, expanding the four-unit chain to 25 
locations and eventually serving as president. During his tenure 
at Erik’s, Joe developed an interest in real estate and in 1998 
formed Appenrodt Commercial Properties. Since then, Joe has 
developed many of the key retail, office and manufacturing sites 
throughout Santa Cruz County, including New Leaf/Ingalls 
Street Winery Complex, the Santa Cruz Sentinel and the Bay 
Federal/Starbucks retail center in Aptos, among others. 

Joe joined the Dominican Foundation Board in 2010. “I kept 
hearing about Dominican through working with Erik Johnson,  
a great mentor of mine, who served on the Hospital Board,” says 
Appenrodt. “Erik showed me the importance of community 
involvement and giving back to the community. I have always 
been impressed with Dominican and the commitment of the 
people that work there. The hospital is an integral part of  
Santa Cruz and I wholeheartedly support its mission,” says  
Mr. Appenrodt. 

As a developer, Joe is dedicated to improving the community.  
“Many of my tenants are not just tenants; they are people that I 
see and whose services I use on a daily basis,” he says. Joe is active 
in many community organizations and was chosen “Man of the 
Year” by the Aptos Chamber of Commerce. He married his college 
sweetheart Kathy. They live in Aptos and have two daughters. 

To learn more about Dominican 
Annual Healthcare Sponsorship 
program please call 
Anastasia Elgina at  
831.462.7579 or e-mail to  
anastasia.elgina@dignityhealth.org

Joe Appenrodt
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In honor of a $1 million pledge, 
Dominican Hospital dedicated 
the Mary & Richard Solari Cancer 
Center on January 31.  Mary and 
her late husband Richard (Dick) 
built a long standing relationship 
with Dominican Hospital, 
providing key support over the 
past 38 years to the Emergency 
Department, Pediatrics, the 
Neonatal Intensive Care Unit, 
the Cardiac Center and now the 
Cancer Center. 

Mary gave the gift for very 
personal and passionate reasons. 
“My father died at Dominican 
Hospital due to cancer, in 1975 

and my husband, Dick, died of 
acute leukemia at Dominican 
Hospital in 2008. I gave my 
first gift to Dominican in 1975 
in gratitude for the care my 
father received at Dominican, 
especially from the Adrian 
Sisters. I can still remember 
exactly how I felt at that time.”

Nanette Mickiewicz, MD, 
Dominican Hospital President is 
energized by Mary’s commitment. 
“Mary’s generous gift sets a new 
standard of giving for the hospital 
and is inspiring to all of us. We are 
excited about realizing the dream 
of a Cancer Center that focuses 

resources for our patients and 
improves their care.”

The new Cancer Center project 
is a $1.6 million initiative with 
$600,000 left to raise. With the 
opening of the Infusion Center 
in a new building on Mission 
Drive, the project aligns the 
Bennett and Suzy Katz Cancer 
Resource Center (which will 
be moved to the ground floor 
below the Infusion Center) 
the Dominican Breast Center 
and other resources currently 
located nearby to create an 
overall Cancer Center. Michael 
Alexander, MD, who served 

Dominican Receives  

$1 Million Lead Gift

01 02
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36 years as an oncologist on 
Dominican’s medical staff, 
has been named the Medical 
Oncology Director for the 
hospital. He will have  
an office at the center, which  
also features a large central 
nurses’ station and 15 private 
infusion bays.

“It’s going to be easier on the 
patients and the staff to have 
all the main cancer outpatient 
services in one dedicated 
building,” Dr. Alexander said. 
“Caring for patients outside a 
hospital environment can go a 
long way toward keeping them 

out of the hospital altogether. 
It’s treating cancer more like a 
chronic disease.”

This effort to identify initiatives 
and focus on larger goals 
represents a concerted effort by 
the Hospital and the Foundation 
to join forces in increasing 
support from individuals, 
businesses and foundations 
as we build the capacity of the 
Dominican Hospital Foundation. 

01  150 individuals celebrated in 
the unfinished space soon to 
be the new home for the Katz 
Cancer Resource Center. 

02  Guests enjoyed a terrific 
luncheon by Mill Street 
Catering and then moved 
outside for the unveiling of the 
new Mary & Richard Solari 
Cancer Center sign.

03 From left to right: Daughters 
Ann Ferrante, Elaine-Maryse 
Solari, and Ginny Solari Mazry 
join Dr. Michael Alexander and 
Dominican Hospital President, 
Dr. Nanette Mickiewicz in 
helping Mary Solari unveil the 
new cancer center sign.

We are excited about realizing the dream of a 
Cancer Center that focuses resources for our 
patients and improves their care.

03
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We are very pleased to announce 
that the Monterey Peninsula 
Foundation recently granted 
$500,000 to the Dominican 
Hospital Foundation as part of 
the hospital’s Key Initiatives 
Campaign. The grant is for the 
Acute Rehabitation Center 
Initiative and is a three-year grant 
which requires matching funds. 
As a result of the gift, the Assisted 
Daily Living Apartment will be 
named in their honor. According 
to Monterey Peninsula Foundation 
CEO, Steve John, “We are very 
pleased to support this important 
project, particularly recognizing 
its impact on the region. We were 
especially impressed with the 

apartment concept and its ability 
to provide a safe and nurturing 
environment for caregivers and 
patients to practice adapting to 
everyday tasks.”

The Monterey Peninsula 
Foundation’s mission is to 
enhance the quality of life 
in Monterey County and 
surrounding areas through 
the strategic disbursement of 
charitable funds generated by 
hosting the AT&T Pebble Beach 
National Pro-Am at Pebble Beach.

The three-year Acute 
Rehabilitation Center project has 
cost approximately $12 million, 

with $10 million provided by 
Dignity Health in capital funding. 
As one of the Dominican Hospital 
Foundation’s top five initiatives for 
this campaign, the philanthropic 
arm of the hospital is working to 
raise $2.5 million to support the 
Center. Donations will be used 
for a Supported Ambulation 
System, digital communication 
boards, medical equipment, a 
neurosurgery imaging system  
and physical therapy equipment. 

The grand opening of the Center 
was held on January 22 with over 
200 community and hospital 
attendees. PG&E provided  
funds for the reception. Both 

Monterey Peninsula 
Foundation Awards  
$500,000 Grant  
for Acute Rehab

0201
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Allen Properties and Fernandes 
& Sons (the project contractor) 
have named $25,000 rooms in 
the Acute Rehabilitation Center, 
so we are off to a strong start.

01  Design and construction team, 
from left to right: Rodney Terra, 
Project Manager, Fernandes 
& Sons; Frank Cedarblade, 
Architect, ReelGrobman; and 
Larry and Teri Fernandes, 
Fernandes & Sons. 

02 Monterey Peninsula 
Foundation representatives 
Stephanie Percoulis, Program 
Officer and Laurel  
Lee-Alexander, Director  
of Philanthropy; with John 
Fisher, Dominican Hospital 
Foundation Board member. 

03  Chuck Maffia, former 
Dominican Hospital 
Foundation Board President, 
with Nanette Mickiewicz, 
MD, President of Dominican 
Hospital, Bill Tysseling and 
Suni Patel, Santa Cruz 
Chamber of Commerce, and 
Chris Maffia, Dominican 
Hospital Foundation  
Board member.  

04  Medical Co-Directors  
Jennie Jet, MD, and  
Robert Quinn, MD, with  
Karen Gosling, MS, MPT, 
Director, Dominican  
Hospital Health and 
Rehabilitation Services.

 “We were especially 
impressed with the 
apartment concept  
and its ability to provide 
a safe and nurturing 
environment for 
caregivers and patients 
to practice adapting to 
everyday tasks.”

04

03
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Billed as the premier holiday 
social event, the Dominican 
Hospital Foundation’s annual 
fundraiser, Holidays d’Eleganz 
was held the weekend before 
Thanksgiving at the Cocoanut 
Grove in Santa Cruz. This two-
day event, consisting of the 
President’s Luncheon featuring  
actor Dick Van Dyke on Friday, 
followed by the Saturday night 
Gala, was attended by over 
700 community members. 
This was the 26th annual 
Holidays d’Eleganz and over 
$196,000 was raised this year to 
support innovative programs at 
Dominican Hospital. Proceeds 
will support a new Retinal 
Camera for the Neonatal 
Intensive Care Unit and the 
outstanding cardiac program. 
The luncheon event was chaired 

by Caroline Manildi and the 
evening Gala was chaired by 
Chris Maffia. A highlight of the 
Gala’s auction is a dinner with 
Dominican Hospital President 
Dr. Nanette Mickiewicz in the 
hospital itself, and includes 
a behind-the-scenes tour. An 
amazing group of volunteers 
work to create the extravaganza 
each year. Trees decorated by 
area designers have graced 
the event for years and are a 
hallmark of the evening as 
participants bid on Christmas 
trees decorated to the hilt. 

01   The two amazing ladies who 
made the President’s Luncheon 
possible, event Co-Chair 
Harriet Mainis and Chair 
Caroline Manildi. 

02  Tom Suchevits with Pam 
Santacroce.

03 Dick Van Dyke interviewed by 
Peter Funt, a long-time host of 
TV’s classic, “Candid Camera”. 

04   The President’s Luncheon 
committee gathered after the 
event at Hotel Paradox for a 
“Thank You” luncheon. 

05 Mary Rose Mackenzie with 
Dick Van Dyke.

06  Bruce McPherson and  
Julie Potkin.  

07   Amanda and Steve Allen.

08   Stephanie and Jack Harkness 
tearing up the dance floor. 

26th Annual  
Dominican Hospital Foundation  

Holidays d’Eleganz 
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Thank You to our Sponsors & Volunteers
 PREMIER SPONSOR

 MEDIA SPONSOR
   

 PRINTING SPONSOR
    

 GOLD SPONSOR
 
 
     

   

 PRESIDENT’S LUNCHEON
 SPONSORS 

 PREMIER PARTNERS IN HEART

Dr. Benjamin and Julie Potkin
Nello and Pam Santacroce

 SILVER PARTNERS IN HEART
Jim and Suzie Bargetto
Mark and Jessica Monte 
Doris Monte
George and Harriet Mainis

 BRONZE PARTNERS IN HEART
Dr. Nicholas and Beth Abidi 
Norman and Maureen Benito 
Care from the Heart
Dell Williams Jewelers
Dominican Hospital Administration 
Dominican Hospital Foundation Board 
Fed Ex Freight
Graniterock
Angelo and Beverly Grova/  
    Michaelangelo Studios 
Hallmark Construction
Harkness Family Trust
Dr. Alexis Lane 
Alan & Judy Levin 
Men’s Wearhouse 
Ocean Honda
Sigma Alpha Omega Nu
O’Neill
Ow Family Properties
Pacific Garden Chapel

Pet Pals Discount & Pet Supplies
Rowland and Pat Rebele
Santa Cruz Seaside Company,  
    Charles Canfield
Shannon Schaeffer
Beverly Scoffone
Tom and Sally Suchevits
Henry and Nancy Wempe

 SUPPORTERS
Alexis Party Rentals
Dream Inn
Epic Wines, Jane Prough 
George and Harriet Mainis 
KSBW-Theresa Wright 
La Selva Designs
Macy’s Capitola 
Mackenzies Chocolates 
Schubert Nursery, Inc. 
Stewart’s Floral
The True Olive Connection

 AUCTION DONORSS
Adrienne Megoran 
Affordable Chef 
Almar Cleaners 
Aptos Jewelers 
Artisan’s Gallery 
Tony and Maryann Bairos 
Bargetto Winery 
Bay Photo
Bed, Bath & Beyond
Benten Japanese Restaurant and Sushi 
Bar
Big 5
Bike Station Aptos
Bike Tour- Martin Abaurrea, Santa Cruz
Donna Brunetti 
Bruno’s Barbeque Restaurant 
Berna Bruzzone 
Buon Gusto Ristorante 
Byington Vineyard & Winery
Cabrillo Festival of Contemporary Music
Caesar’s Etc. 
Cafe Cruz 
Cafe Sparrow
Cameron Marketing Services
Carpet King
Carpo’s Restaurant
Caruso’s Tuscan Cuisine & Pizzaria
Chaminade Resort and Spa
Chili’s
Club Donatello
Rich and Elaine Conley 
Copious Winery
Corralitos Wine Company
Costal Culinary Personal Chef Service
Costco Wholesale 
Cruz Car Wash 
Curves for Women 
Darioush Winery
DeLaveaga Golf Lodge 
Delk Bees Honey & BBQ 
Dell Williams Jeweler 
Dharma’s Restaurant & Deli 
Doreen Lozano
Epic Wines- Jane Prough 
Erik’s DeliCafe, Inc. 

Firefish Grill
Fog Line Farm
Frank Family Vineyards 
Fresh Skin and Body 
Gary Danko
Gilda’s Restaurant
Harbor Laser Skin Care Center 
Mila Herman
Hilton Santa Cruz, Scotts Valley 
Hindquarter Bar & Grill
Hotel Paradox
Hula’s Island Grill & Tiki Room
Hunter Hill Vineyard & Winery
I Gatti Italian Bistro
I Love Sushi
J. Lohr Vineyards & Wines
Jeffrey’s Restaurant
Jerry’s Sports 
Jessup Cellars 
Jocelyn Dubin
Josie and Chuck Cowden 
Kathryn Kennedy Winery 
Kayak Connection
Kianti’s Pizza & Pasta Bar 
La Selva Designs
Alan and Judy Levin
Lifestyle Culinary Arts 
Front Street Kitchen 
Lillian’s Italian Kitchen 
Lindy Bixby, DDS
Lloyd’s Tire Services 
Loma Prieta Winery
Love Apple Farms 
LuLuLemon 
Macy’s Capitola
George and Harriet Mainis 
Bruce and Caroline Manildi
Manuel’s Mexican Restaurant
Marita’s Boutique
Phyllis Mayer 
Mazda Laguna Seca Raceway 
Meritage Resort at Napa 
Meyer Family Cellars 
Miramar Fish Grotto
Mollie’s Country Cafe 
Napa Valley Wine Train, Inc. 
New Camaldoli Hermitage
New Leaf Community Markets
Nickelodeon Theatre
O’ My Sole 
Ocean Honda 
Oceania Cruises
Palace Art & Office Supply 
Pasatiempo Golf Club & Hollins House 
Restaurant 
Pasta Moon Ristorante & Bar 
Patrick James
Peachwood’s Steakhouse
PEP-Community Wellness Education, 
Dominican Hospital
Poetic Cellars
Pro-Build
Raley’s / Nob Hill 
Reynolds Family Winery 
Ristorante Avanti 
Roudon-Smith Winery 
Round Table Pizza
San Juan Oaks Golf Club
Nello and Pam Santacroce64  
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Santa Cruz Diner
Santa Cruz Pasta Factory 
Santa Cruz Sentinel Printers, Inc. 
Santa Cruz Yacht Club 
Santa Cruz Yoga
Schubert Nursery
Beverly Scoffone 
Seascape Beach Resort
Seascape Flowers & Antiques
Segway 
SFX Preferred Resorts 
Shadowbrook Restaurant -Ted Burke
Shaffer & Associates Realtors
Shakespeare Santa Cruz
Shampoo Chez Natural Pet Products
Silver Mountain Winery
Soquel Vineyards
Spring Hills Golf Course
St.Croix Shop
Jack and Mary Stagnaro
Stagnaro Charter Boats 
Stagnaro Bros. Restaurant 
Stahl Motor Company 
Steve’s Union 76
Thomas and Sally Suchevits
Super Silver Santa Cruz
Testarossa Winery
The Greek
The Healthy Way
The Penny Ice Creamery 
The True Olive Connection 
Tortilla Flats
Valley Gardens Golf Course 
Viktoria Chulay Designs 
Vineyard 7 & 8
Vino Tabi Winery
Vintner’s Collective Napa Valley
George and Judy Webber 
Michael Zaballos 
Zayante Vineyards

 DOMINICAN ANGELS
Chair: Caroline Manildi
Co-Chair: Harriet Mainis
Libby Alexander
Anne Asadoor 
Maureen Benito 
Jackie Bisesto 
Betty Bly
Donna Brunetti 
Linda Calciano
Viktoria Chulay 
Josie Cowden 
Mila Herman 
Judy Johnson 
Judy Levin 
Mary Jo May 
Phyllis Mayer
Julie Mazurek
Sophie Moore 
Mary Ann Orr 
Peggy Poindexter 
Mary Ellen Poth 
Julie Potkin 
Pam Santacroce 
Shannon Schaeffer 
Beverly Scoffone 
Mary Stagnaro 
Karla Stevens
Sally Suchevits 
Judy Webber 
Nancy Wempe 

Allie Wilson
Athena Wolfe

 HEARTS D’LIGHT 
 GALA SPONSORS

 SILVER SPONSORS 
Anesthesia Medical Group 
Bogard Construction
Burroughs Financial Services
Cain Sound
Comerica Bank
Complete Mailing Service 
Fernandes & Sons 
Physicians Medical Group 
Radiology Medical Group
Rochdale Investment Management 
Santa Cruz Pulmonary Medical Group 
Seacliff Inn
Wells Fargo

 BRONZE SPONSORS
Allen Property Group, Inc.
Associated Pathology Medical Group, Inc. 
Dermatology Surgical & Medical Group 
Palo Alto Medical Foundation
Santa Cruz County Bank 
Scharf Investments 
Strategic Health Staffing

 AUCTION DONORS  
Dr. Michael and Toby Alexander
Alfonso Family Vineyards 
Allen Property Group, Inc. 
Alissa B. Custom Jewelry
Aptos Village Skin & Body Care
Artisan’s Gallery 
Babylonian Soap Company 
Sandy Baird and Steve Throner  
Bruzzone Family Vineyards 
Byington Winery
Cafe Cruz
Cafe Sparrow
Dr. Anthony and Linda Calciano
Calera Wine
Capitola Yoga by the Sea 
Chardonnay Sailing Charters 
Chefworks
Clos LaChance Winery
Cooper Garrod Estate Vineyards
Corralitos Wine Company 
Rita Dean, OP
Dominican Hospital
Dominican Hospital Auxiliary 
Dominican Hospital Gift Shop 
Dorn’s Original Breakers Cafe 
Edward Jones, Eric Costello 
Elements Salon & Spa 
Epicenter Cycling
Eye Q Optometry 
Ginny Fanelli
James and Alla Fitch 
Five Star Catering 
Fortino Winery 
Fresh Skin and Body
Gayle’s Bakery & Rosticceria
Globus New Media LLC 
Jill Gross
Angelo and Beverly Grova 
Hawley Family Foundation 
Health Information Partners 
Heart O’The Mountain 
Hearst Castle

Indigo Designs
Donald Jackson
Jayse Wines
Dr. Jay Johnson and Jennifer Ramirez
Bennett and Suzy Katz
La Parisienne 
Lundberg Studios 
Mackenzies Chocolates
Chuck and Chris Maffia 
Manuel’s Mexican Restaurant
Marini’s at the Beach
April Martin
McIntyre Wines
Dr. Michael Ellison and Dr. Nanette 
Mickiewicz
Miller’s Transfer and Storage 
Mount Hermon Redwood Canopy Tours
Kathleen and Robert Obert 
O’Neill Yacht Charters 
Marlene Olson
Tony Paigliero
Penman Photographic Artist
Linda Plager
Portola Hotel & Spa at Monterey Bay
San Francisco Giants
Santa Cruz Boardroom
Santa Cruz County Symphony
Santa Cruz Fitness
Santa Cruz Mountains Winegrowers 
Association
Santa Cruz Optometric Center/SPEX 
Santa Cruz Sentinel Printers, Inc. 
Bob and Kathleen Semas 
Gail Carhart-Scofield 
Seascape Golf Club 
Serendipity Saucy Spreads 
Shadowbrook Restaurant-Ted Burke
Smith Hospital
Smith’s China 
Soquel Vineyards 
Cindee Soronsen
Stagnaro Bros. Sea Food, Inc. 
Star Market
Storrs Winery & Vineyards
The Village Mouse
Thomas Kinkade Signature Gallery
Treasures Fine Jewelry 
Trout Gulch Winery 
Gerry Turgeon
Ventana Wine
Vinvision
Walnut Avenue Cafe 
Woodworm Party Stores 
Zinnia’s Gift Boutique

 TREE SPONSORS
Floradora Designs
Ginny Fanelli 
Jill Gross
Lezlie Johnson
Patricia Kelly
Zinnia’s Gift Boutique

 COMMITTEE
Gala Chair: Chris Maffia
Sandy Baird
Sharon Bystran
Gail Carhart-Scofield 
Debbie Jones 
Kathleen Obert
Bob Semas 
Joan Shapiro 
Jan Tomlinson
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Early this year, the Dominican 
Hospital Foundation received a 
$45,000 bequest from Catherine 
Ferraro. A long time supporter 
of the hospital, Catherine 
volunteered at the Dominican 
Hospital Medical Library for over 
20 years. “Catherine was a truly 
dedicated volunteer who made 
an enormous contribution to the 
operation of the Medical Library,” 
says Candace Walker, retired 
Medical Librarian. “She had a 
wonderfully positive spirit and 
was always ready to take on new 
tasks as services evolved. For me, 
she quickly became someone I 
could rely on and a true friend.”

Catherine passed away in 
September 2012 and is survived 
by her niece, Susan Schreiber 
and her niece’s husband, Marty 

Schreiber. Marty and Sue were 
caretaking for Catherine before 
she passed away. “Catherine was 
spunky and full of life, right to 
her 93rd birthday,” says Marty. 
“She was so kind and generous 
to those who needed help and an 
amazing role model to my son 
and daughters.” 

In 2011, Marty had a knee 
replacement surgery at 
Dominican. Six weeks later he 
was back to the routine of riding 
his bike, surfboard in hand, on 
a five mile route to Pleasure 
Point. Marty, a former sponsored 
surfer, was always physically 
active, so having a functioning 
knee meant a great deal to him. 
“Thanks to Dominican I can 
surf, bike and skateboard every 
day,” he says. “My doctors did 

an amazing job. I want to extend 
my biggest thanks to Peter 
Reynolds, MD, William Dizon, 
MD, and Roland Sharp, MD. 
They are amazing, very talented 
doctors. The RN who took care 
of me after the surgery, Alyson 
Kennedy, helped me with every 
possible thing and made me feel 
cared for and loved even though 
she was so busy.” 

“I will have to have my second 
knee done in the near future 
and I am definitely coming to 
Dominican,” says Marty. 

01  Grateful Patient Marty 
Schreiber surfing a local break. 
Photo courtesy of Terry Way 
Photography. 

02  Catherine Ferraro, circa 1950.

Schreiber 
& Ferraro  
Family Honor 
Dominican
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When you are planning your estate or making your will, please consider 
including Dominican Hospital Foundation as charitable beneficiary, so 
that the compassionate care, 24-hour emergency service and advanced 
technology you have come to expect at Dominican will be available for 
future generations as well.

If you or your professional advisor would like additional information about 
ways to include Dominican Hospital Foundation in your will, living trust 
or other estate plans, please email Beverly.Grova@dignityhealth.org 
anytime, or call the Foundation office at 462.7712 (8 am to 4:30 pm, 
Monday through Friday). We are not attorneys and do not offer legal 
advice or counsel, but are happy to provide educational illustrations 
of the financial and tax implications of various charitable gift plans for 
consideration by you and your legal or tax advisors.

Leave
a Legacy

CONTACT US
Chris Griesinger
Development Specialist
chris.griesinger@dignityhealth.org 

Beverly Grova                                                   
Vice President of Philanthropy
beverly.grova@dignityhealth.org 

Anastasia Elgina
Development Officer
anastasia.elgina@dignityhealth.org

1555 Soquel Drive, 
Santa Cruz, CA 95065
831 462 7712   
GivingToDominican@dignityhealth.org
www.supportdominican.org

Beverly Grova Anastasia Elgina

Over the years, some 
of Dominican’s most 
significant charitable 
donations have been  
legacy gifts—bequests  
that local donors  
have provided for  
Dominican Hospital 
Foundation in their  
wills and living trusts.
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